
 
 
 
Sept 22, 2021      
 
J. Nethercott, Deputy Clerk 
The Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line, Box 490 
Rodney, ON   N0L 2C0 
 
Dear Jana and Council members, 
 
 Thank you for the continued support of the West Lorne Lawn Bowling Club.       In view of the increased 
climate changes occurring, with more heat days, we would like to erect two shade structures on the west side 
of the greens, where there is currently no protection from the stronger sun rays.    
 
 Our members are prepared to provide materials and install the structures, in coordination with the 
appropriate Recreation supervisor.  Because of our grant from the New Horizons Grant for Seniors, it  will 
cover this cost.   

 
Please consider this opportunity to improve the bowling conditions, thus encouraging increased 

attendance on bowling days, and tournaments. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this issue, 
 
Regards, 
 

Norah Bennetto 
Norah Bennetto 
Secretary, West Lorne Lawn Bowling Club 
301 Mary Street  
Dutton, On N0L 1J0 
 
   
 
Cc Nancy Carey, President 


